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Dr. Joshua Lederberg

Stanford Medical School
Stanford University
Palo Alto, California

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Thank you so much for meeting with me on the interesting
subject of serum hepatitis. I sense that there may be
opportunities for useful federal legislative action here,
and I need your expert assistance.

I will appreciate receiving from you bibliography and
references on this subject together with current articles
as they may come to your attention.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely yours,

Victor V. Ve i
Member of Congress
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